
 

February 25, 2021 File Number 3100600 

Memo to: San Diego Region Conformity Working Group 

From: Sam Sanford, Associate Regional Planner 

Subject: Cancellation of the March 3, 2021, San Diego Region 
Conformity Working Group Meeting 

The San Diego Region Conformity Working Group (CWG) meeting, originally 
scheduled for March 3, 2021, has been cancelled. The next scheduled CWG 
meeting is Wednesday, April 7, 2021, at 10:30 a.m. 

If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss 
at a future meeting, please do not hesitate to contact me at (619) 595-5607 or 
samual.sanford@sandag.org. 

SSAN/kwa 


